Press Communiqué
ACP-EU Culture Programme: ‘Supporting the cultural and creative sectors in ACP countries’- Call for Proposals

The ACP-EU Culture Programme has launched a Call for Proposals entitled ‘Supporting the cultural and creative sectors in ACP countries’.
Potential applicants who are interested by the programme in the fields of audiovisual production, distribution and training, related to the cultural sector as a whole (cinema and other cultural industries such as music, performing arts, architecture, books, etc) are requested to consult the programme website: www.acp.int for guidelines and applications. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The deadline for submission is 20 March 2020 at 4 p.m (Brussels time).
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